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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Howard & Anita Yarber <hayarb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 1:26 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal curtains

Has extreme environmentalism not done enough already to the Lake  
Almanor Basin economy and now you want to take away our fisheries too? Will you not be happy until you 
make this entire area an uninhabited wilderness? We, the taxpayersof Plumas County strongly disagree with this 
Water Resources ControlBoard Plan. Get your cold water somewhere else and leave us alone. 
Howard E. and Anita F Yarber 
3404 Hill Crest Dr 
Lake Almanor, Ca 96137 


